
 

 

 
 
May 30, 2024 

 

Families, 
 
I am writing with an update on Eastern Shore Consolidated School, the new Grades 7-
12 school in East Chezzetcook that will replace Gaetz Brook Junior High and Eastern 
Shore District High schools. 
 
We have received a new project status report from the Nova Scotia Department of 
Public Works. Click here to view. 
 
The school is still expected to be open and ready for learning in early 2025. Click here 
to watch a short video showing the progress! 
 
We will continue to provide you with updates as they become available. You can read 
more information about the new school on our website here.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Kavita Khanna P.Eng., MBA 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 

 

    

 

https://www.hrce.ca/sites/default/files/2024-05/ESD%20Project%20Status%20-%20April%202024.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YqYMY3HEaQc
https://www.hrce.ca/about-hrce/operations-services/capital-projects

